
From: Wardrobe, Leonardo
To: maromangsg@gmail.com
Subject: Request for Additional Information, Puerto Rico Asphalt, 613812
Date: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 3:31:00 PM

Puerto Rico Asphalt, LLC
613812
03019320
52-19845-01
 
Mr. Román,
 
This refers to your request to amend your license dated July 24, 2019.  In order to continue
our review of your request, the following additional information is needed:
 

1. Please email me copies of the latest leak checks performed on your portable gauges
of all gauges that were stored at: PR-2, Km. 139.6, Aguada, Puerto Rico  00602.

2. Please state that all of the portable gauges that were stored at the PR-2, Km. 139.6,
Aguada, Puerto Rico  00602 location had never exceeded the leak test requirements
listed in License Condition 13D of your NRC license.

 
Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter.  The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail.  If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not wish to
pursue your amendment request.  If you have any questions, please call me at the below
number.
 

Leo Wardrobe
Health Physicist
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety,
Commercial, Industrial, R&D, and Academic Branch
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
Office: 610-337-5171
Fax: 610-337-5269
 
leonardo.wardrobe@nrc.gov
 
http://www.nrc.gov/
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